ELIZABETHTOWN BOROUGH COUNCIL WORK SESSION

September 7, 2017 Minutes

Elizabethtown Borough Council held its monthly work session meeting on Thursday, September 7, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Borough Office. Present were Councilmembers Phil Clark, J. Neil Ketchum Jr., Jeff McCloud, Tom Shaud, Dr. C. Dale Treese and J. Marc Hershey. Also present were Borough Manager Roni Ryan, Chief of Police Jack Mentzer, and Mayor Chuck Mummert.

Public Comment

Carol Witmer, 129 N. Maple Street, inquired on the status of the proposed zoning ordinance amendments.

Council heard the following informational reports:

Police Department Monthly Report – Chief Mentzer provided a summary of the report and fielded questions by Council members regarding the status of the SRO program, the newly hired police officers, and a briefing on the Elizabethtown Fair.

President Hershey reported that Senator Aument will hold a coffee and conversation with the public on September 25th from 9-11am at the Elizabethtown Borough Office.

Councilman Shaud reported that the Fire Company's 6th annual golf tournament will be held on Friday, September 8, 2017.

After a motion by McCloud, second by Clark, the meeting was unanimously adjourned at 7:10 PM.